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IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL FACILITIES SUBJECT TO THE 
AIR TOXICS SURCHARGE 

Please be advised that pending legislation, if enacted, will retroactively repeal 
the Air Toxics Surcharge (P.L. 2004, c. 51). Assembly Bill 3667, which provides for 
repeal, was passed by the New Jersey Assembly on March 14,2005 (77-0-0) and was 
referred to the Senate for action. 

The DUE DATE for the Air Toxics Surcharge Return Assessment (Form 
ATX-100) with pavment relating to emissions reported on the RPPR for the 2002 
calendar vear HAS BEEN EXTENDED TO JULY 15, 2005, pending any 
legislative action by the Senate. 

The Division of Taxation will send another mailing describing the refund 
procedure for those facilities that have already remitted payment if the repeal 
legislation is enacted. 

To view the content of A-3667 or to obtain information on its progress 
through the Legislature, you can visit New Jersey's Legislative website: 
www.nilen.state.ni.us, and enter "A3667" in the Bill Search area to the right. For 
further information regarding the Air Toxics Surcharge, you may also contact the 
Division of Taxation Regulatory Services Branch in writing at P.O. Box 269, 
Trenton, NJ 08695-0269. 

Best regards, 

L- 
John E. McCormac 
State Treasurer 
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